Thomas J. Martin Public Service Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Place Newark, N.J. 07101 201/430-8316

Vice President
Engineering and Construction

September 3, 1980

Mr. Boyce H. Grier , Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regqulatory Commission

Region 1

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

NRC IE BULLETIN NO. 80-20

FAILURES OF WESTINGHOUSE TYPE W-2

SPRING RETURN TO NEUTRAL CONTROL SWITCHES
NO. 1 AND 2 UNITS

HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION

In reply to IE Bulletin No. 80-20 dated July 31, 1980, we offer the
following at this time:

We are awaiting a response from our Architect Engineer, Bechtel Power
Corporation, for our review and acceptance. We expect to have our
investigation completed by November 10, 1980 and we will respond to
you at that time.

Very truly yours,

CC: Director
Div. of Reactor Operations Inspection
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D. C.
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